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PROJECT UPDATE - December 2nd, 2022  

2022 WATER TOWER REHABILITATION PROJECT  

The “wrapping” is almost ready to come off the $2.6 million Town of Deep River Water 
Tower Rehabilitation Project.   The water tower will be brought back into service on 
Monday December 5th, 2022.  

When the water tower is being brought back into service it is important for residents 
throughout Town to know that they may experience water discolouration issues.  If 
you have discoloured water, please run your COLD-WATER TAPS ONLY (suggested 
taps: outside hose, bathtub or laundry tub) until the water is clear.  

Please DO NOT use your hot water until you have clear running water again.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  If you have any questions, please 
contact the Public Works Department at 613-584-2000, ext. 107. 

 

 

 


